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16th October 2013


FROM GARVIN ONYANGO
TO SPONSOR SIGURBJORG

Dear Sponsor Sigurbjorb,

RE: DAP SIX MONTHS REPORT FROM MAY TO OCTOBER 2013

Receive warm greetings from your son Garvin!

Onyango is a short strong boy who likes to play football, he has many friends, his best friend is Mathias Meso and Jose. 

Garvin is very careful and keeps his toys and teddy bear after playing with it, he never throws or forget where he has kept them 

In Kenya we are having sunny days the weather is good to children. He has been fine and healthy without sickness, he is happy.

He is promising you to do well and join new class next year. I am expecting to eat meat, chapatti, soda, chicken and rice in our x-mas dinner; and he laughs. 

Thank you and may God bless you.

Best regards,



Lucy Odipo.


